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I hope you have the most amazing weekend. Take time to be kind and
as always - PROUD to be a Mustang! 

Ms. Parachini, PROUD principal 

Greetings Mustang Families and happy Friday, 

This week we held our first Town Hall meeting of the year. Each Round Up class selected a representative and
alternative representative.  This is an opportunity for students to bring concerns and possible solutions to administration
and then report back to their Round Up classes the outcomes. Concerns brought forward this time were playing nice on
the soccer field, DUSD food truck being absent on campus this year and restroom behaviors. 

We also celebrated students who received honor roll, principal's list and PROUD character awards at our Honors and
Awards assembly. Thank you to all the family members who came and supported our students. 

As benchmark result start to come in we will be looking at the student 
performance results and using them to support our students in 
preparation for State testing. Please support us with words of encourage-
ment for our students to do their  best on all assessments. 
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MISSION: ASHTON RANCH MIDDLE SCHOOL
CULTIVATES A CULTURE OF STUDENT SUCCESS. 

VISION: ASHTON RANCH MUSTANGS WORK
TOGETHER TO DEVELOP A SAFE, CARING
ENVIRONMENT TO MEET HIGH EXPECTATIONS FOR
ALL.

PROUD VALUES: POSTIVITY-RESPECT-
OWNERSHIP-UNITY-DETERMINIATION



FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA

More From Officer Moore

Upcoming Events
Conference Week Feb 3-7; Early Release

Th/F 1:00
Gifted conference Feb 21

State testing  - April 

ATHLETICS
Congratulations to all of our winter sports to making it to the

second round of playoffs. 

All students interested in participating in spring sports must
register through Athleiks

ARTS, ATHLETIC, ACTIVITIES & ACADEMICS
ACADEMICS

State testing will be in April. Time to prepare starts now!

Student led conferences are next week. Be on the lookout for
information from your student’s teachers. If you would like to

schedule a conference, please reach to to the the teacher. 

Hello Mustang families!

I would like to congratulate all the academic award recipients from
yesterday's event. It is wonderful to see so many thriving academically
and upholding Mustang PROUD values! The staff works tirelessly to
make sure your student is thriving and prepared for their next steps.

I am excited to announce our next topic for law education for kid's
classes, a culture of kindness. This class will incorporate multiple topics
on healthy interactions, working through differences, decision making,
and of course a law component. With the success of our Aggressor and
Peacemaker course I am really excited to get back in class with the
students to help them learn, grow, and navigate through this important
time in their lives!

As a reminder for drop off and pickup, please ensure you are not
dropping your student off in the roadway. I certainly understand we all
have busy mornings; however, we do have a lot of non-school related
traffic coming through our school zone in the mornings specifically that
do not pay attention to speed or our crosswalks. To ensure a safe drop
off for your student, please do not become a traffic hazard and drop off
in the roadway. Please use the drop off line, or wait to drop off when
you are inside the lane. 

Thank you for all the support. I have met so many of you and thank you
for the kind words. Please reach out with any concerns or needs. 

Thanks again
Officer Moore #2255
SRO Ashton Ranch Middle 

ARTS
Don’t forget to mark your calendars for the Festival

of the Arts on March 8, 2025. 
Congrats to all of our choir student and their

amazing accomplishments! 

In this section we address student behavior concerns that
we see happening or increasing in numbers on campus. We
want to ensure we are providing the best environment
fore student safety and education for our students.  

Dude. Be nice.  This is something we say on the daily to our
students who are struggling with having positive
interactions with peers. A little kindness goes a long way.
Not only that, positivity, respect and unity are all part of
our Mustang PROUD values and school rules. So...Dude.
Be Nice. 

We will continue to review our school rules with students
during Round Up and share out with you on our Weekly
Dispatches.  

You can find the Student and Parent Handbook online. 

CAMPUS REMINDERS

https://www.facebook.com/ARESMustangs
https://twitter.com/ARESMustangs
https://www.instagram.com/ARES_Mustangs
http://www.linkedin.com/company/dysart-unified-school-district
http://youtube.com/c/DysartUSD
https://www.vimeo.com/dysartusd
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1o_TQZflCbZZaPT5KNN44ssZBnDuS_zZS/view

